
 

Smarter Balanced Bandwidth Checker 

Smarter Balanced will launch a bandwidth checker on December 5, 2012. Users will be able to go to 

the bandwidth checker, choose a test (mathematics or English language arts), and then enter the 

number of students who will be testing at one time.  

 

The bandwidth checker will be hosted at 

https://sbac.tds.airast.org/networkdiag/Pages/LoginShell.aspx?section=sectionDiagnostics. It can be 

run using modern versions of Mozilla Firefox on computers with Windows, OS X, or Linux operating 

systems; Safari on tablets using the iOS operating system; and Chrome on tablets using the Android 

operating system. The bandwidth checker cannot be accessed using Internet Explorer.  

 

 
 
 
After the user clicks [Run Network Diagnostics Tests], the bandwidth checker will provide users with 

information on whether the requested number of students should be able to test, given the current 

load on the school’s system. A message will be displayed on the screen from which the test was run: 

 

 

https://sbac.tds.airast.org/networkdiag/Pages/LoginShell.aspx?section=sectionDiagnostics


 
 

OR 

 

 
 

 

It is important to note that the load on the school’s network may vary throughout the day. Therefore, 

we recommend that users check their bandwidth at approximately the same time of day that they 

plan to administer Smarter Balanced tests. If network bandwidth is insufficient, users can try 

minimizing other network activity in the school to see if that will enable them to test the desired 

number of students or reduce the number of students they plan to test at one time.  


